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Quayside has announced the appointment of Sam Newbury to the role of Chief Investment Officer 
(CIO), effective immediately stepping into this role permanently from an acting capacity. 

Sam joined Quayside in 2018 and has been integral in the establishment of several investments within 
the portfolio to date as Senior Investment Manager. Significant experience across multiple markets 
and asset classes, from private equity to direct investments and property, his breadth of experience 
in the investment industry compliments our diversified portfolio.  A qualified lawyer, Sam is working 
towards a Masters in Applied Finance.   

The appointment offers Quayside an opportunity to shape the future investment strategy and 
portfolio allocation, whilst maintaining a clear line of sight to our shareholder (Bay of Plenty Regional 
Council) expectations and delivering on the strategic purpose of growing a responsible and diversified 
fund, that generates long-term returns that supports prosperity for the Bay of Plenty.  

“Growing and investing in our people is incredibly important to us. Succession of such a significant 
role isn’t a given, and this appointment acknowledges the hard work Sam has put in over his six-year 
tenure with Quayside, he thoroughly deserves it”. Says Lyndon Settle, Quayside CEO. 
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